DEPARTMENT OF
ENVIRONMENT AND
NATURAL RESOURCES

>

FEB 2 4 2000

SPECIAL ORDER
No. 2000- {d6

SUBJECT: Authorizing the Holding of the FY 2000 Budget
Reprogramming Workshop on March 5 - 11, 2000.

In the interest of the service and to ensure timely submission of MGB Work and
Financial Plan (WFPs) and Agency Budget Matrix for CY 2000 as required by the
Department of  Budget and Management (DBM), the holding of the 2000
Reprogramming Workshop at Petrolab Bldg., MGB Compound, Diliman, Quezon City is
hereby authorized.

Authorized to attend and participate in this workshop are the following:

Central Office - Director Horacio C. Ramos
Assistant Director Edwin G. Domingo
All Division Chiefs

Regional Offices - All Regional Directors
All Division Chiefs

Secretariat - Alicia S. Umerez
Planning & Policy Division Staff
Finance Division Staff

MGB Regional Planning and Budget Officers’ and Computer Operators’ authority
to attend the workshop is covered by DENR S.0. No. 2000-132 dated February 11, 2000
(copy attached).

Participants are entitled to claim registration fee of Four Thousand Pesos
(P4,000.00) and Five Thousand Pesos (P 5,000.00), for live out and live in respectively,
(including RO Planning and Budget Officers and Computer Operators) payable to the
Mines and Geosciences Bureau Central Office and chargeable against the funds of their
respective offices of assignment, subject to the usual accounting and auditing
requirements. Additional staff/personnel from the region are also entitled to claim the
same for registration fee subject to the usual accounting and auditing requirements.

Participants are required to bring their computers and the Workshop Kit that were
forwarded earlier to the respective regional offices.

This Order shall take effect immediately.

ANTONIO H. CERILLES

Secretary
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